
Notice of Public Hearing

The Rolla Board of Adjustment will conduct a

Public Hearing at Rolla City Hall (3rd floor),

Rolla, Missouri, 901 North Elm Street.

Request: Variance to allow a billboard larger

than 192 sq. ft. along Hwy 63 at 1207 S

Bishop Ave

Date/Time: September 18, 2025 at 5:30 P.M.

For more information: Tom Coots, City

Planner at the Community Development

Department (573-426-6974)


